MOTIONS TO COUNCIL
8 MARCH, 2022
Strong and Effective Overview and Scrutiny is essential in order to hold the decision makers at the Council to account and for Non-Executive members to have a constructive voice in developing future policies and the direction of the Council. This Council has operated its Overview and Scrutiny function with three committees since 2001 and we believe now is the time to review and restructure the Council’s Overview and Scrutiny function.
We therefore urge Council to task the Constitution Working Group (a working group of the Governance and Standards Committee) to review the current structure and operation of the Council’s overview and scrutiny function, to ensure a strong and effective function.
The recommendations to be submitted to the Annual Council in May 2022 by the Chair of the Governance and Standards Committee and any recommendations approved by Council be implemented immediately.
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